April
24th
1925

Hrs Albert Gardiner
Waldor?
Ind

Dear lNrs Gardiner:

Your letter of April 20th to Mr Cameron
has been referred to the writer.

In the £all of 1920, I had a very pleasant
visit with your brother at your old home and
am very glad indeed to have your letter
that you have enjoyed the articles in which your
father's name is mentioned.

Very truly yours
THE PUBLISHING COMPANY
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